Two surveys were given out around campus by students in PSYC 120 (Advanced Research Methods).

One survey was looking at the relationship between loneliness and socializing.  The main result was that students who socialize more often also report being less lonely.  

The other survey was looking at the relationship between loneliness and going out.  The results suggest that students who go out more often also report being less lonely.  

If you would like to learn more about our findings, please contact Dr. Feria at (408) 924-5620 or cary.feria@sjsu.edu.

